
 

Parents, 

Today we talked about the birth of Jesus. Jesus is the 

Son of God and our King, but he was not born in a fancy 

palace or a rich man’s home. But for those who were 

willing to look past his humble beginnings, they 

discovered a Savior, who they couldn’t help but tell 

others about.  

Luke 2:1-20. Shepherds Visit the Newborn King  

Memory Verse: 

“The people walking in darkness have seen a great light; 

on those living in the land of deep darkness a light has 

dawned.” Isaiah 9: 2 (NIV) 

Here are some great discussion starters:                

 Why do you think God chose to have Jesus be born in 

a stable instead of a palace? 

 What would it be like to have been one of those 

shepherds who met the angels and then Jesus? 

 Who are some people that you could share the story of 

Jesus with? 

Nov 10 Parent Connection 

Elementary 

   

Hope School Dinner: December 5 @ 5pm 

Calvary Kids will host the annual Hope 

School Christmas Party on Thursday, 

December 5 at 5pm in the                     

Hazel Dell Community Room.                                                

This event is a blessing to special 

needs children, their families and their  

caregivers. Please help us minister to 

them by choosing a gift from the gift 

tree to purchase or by volunteering at 

the event! Contact Lindsie for more 

information at the Church Office                  

at 217.546.9700 

  

A Calvary Christmas 

Join us either Dec. 7 at 5pm or Dec. 8 

at 3pm or 6pm for a fun-filled night of   

Christmas music featuring music for all ages, 

activities for kids, and photo         

opportunities for your family and friends!  


